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Welcome to the new Newsletter
	We plan to:

· Inform you about activities for Dignity Champions in London

· Facilitate exchange of good practice via the newsletter

· Promote success stories through the newsletter

· Keep you informed about new developments in dignity in care work


	We will:

· Issue a newsletter every three months and keep it short
· Invite you to contribute to the newsletter

· Request you to circulate the newsletter more widely

· Ask you to get more involved in promoting dignity in health and social care 


	Our aim is to promote good practice on dignity in health and social care


	In this Newsletter

· Details about a survey with Dignity Champions

· Invitation to get involved in a Working Group

· Information about Dignity conference



	Survey with Dignity Champions
We undertook a survey with Dignity Champions across London to ascertain what they wanted in terms of support and development.  Dignity Champions in London felt that they wanted more support to meet sub regionally; they wanted to meet as Northwest London, Northcentral London, Northeast London, Southeast London, and Southwest London.  They wanted to develop a stronger network by electing a key Dignity Champion in each sub region to develop and disseminate good practice.
We also agreed that we would set up as a matter of priority a Dignity Champions website for London to post good practice and get people in touch with each other.
The main results from the survey were the following:

1. Dignity champions wanted to be engaged in focused themed learning events and joint events for service users and providers.

2. Many Dignity Champions wanted to participate in events that supported them to share their good practice like being consulted, giving presentations and sitting on working groups.

3. The majority of Dignity Champions felt well supported with some feeling that more networking and learning events would be helpful.

	London Dignity Champions Working Group

We have developed a Dignity Champions working group to look at developing stronger pan London links with Dignity Champions.  The first meeting was on the 23rd  October 2009
We had Dignity Champions from across 25 boroughs in London attend.  Everyone welcomed it as an opportunity to share good practice with other Dignity Champions and develop ways to highlight Dignity work.  
These meetings will be held two to three times a year to bring people together and review current arrangements for supporting Dignity Champions across London.
The next Working Group Meeting is scheduled for March 2010.  More details will follow.

If you would like further information about the meeting, please contact Olivia Nuamah at Olivia.nuamah@dh.gsi.gov.uk    tel: 0207 217 3046


	Dignity in practice in health and social care conference
Friday 20 Nov 2009, London
The aims of the conference are:

· to raise awareness about dignity in the provision of health and social care;

· to highlight dignity issues in different settings and for different client groups and communities;

· to discuss dignity challenges in practice across health and social care sectors and agree actions;

· to set up an initiative to manage strategic policy approach on dignity in practice in health and social care in London;

· to highlight the role of dignity champions.

The conference has had a lot of interest across London.  Ruth Carnall, the Chief Executive of NHS London will be our main speaker and Michael Buerk will be Chairing the day.  We have been pleased by the level of interest in the conference, it has been a demonstration that services across London are taking the principles of Dignity seriously in their practice.

	Do you want to tell others about your dignity activity or event?

Do you have a success story to share with others?
Please e-mail information to us before 14 January 2010 for the next newsletter. 
	Contact details:
· Olivia Nuamah

Olivia.Nuamah@dh.gsi.gov.uk
Tel:  0207 217 3046
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